
 

Yacht Pre-Delivery Liability Policy 2022 (effective 1st
January 2022) - Changes with explanations

The Club is pleased to inform Members of changes to the Yacht Pre-Delivery Liability policy
incepting 1st January 2022.

The changes, together with explanations, can be accessed via the ‘view pdf’ button above.
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